
Relocating the 
Friends of the Library



Where are they 
relocating to?

Emergency Exit

City Hall Entrance



Why are the Friends of the Library moving?

The City of Los Altos is 
looking to update the civic 

center

FOL are already working in 
the Library; consolidating 
from the portables to one 

location will streamline 
workflow

It will free up premium 
space in the library for 

community use by 
relocating their current 

workspace by the City Hall 
entrance to the new location



Why was this location selected?

Moves the current setup 
from premium space 

close to exit/entrance to 
another part of the 

library

Out of the way, mainly 
used for collection 

storage

Next to an emergency 
exit point, minimize 
disruption to library 

users for FOL to use for 
their operations



What's 
changing?

Opening space by the city hall 
entrance for high demand 
collections and more seating

Update our current collection
and space to reflect usage trends

Room structure will be built to 
house the FOL operations, with 
shelving along the outside walls



Exploring Our 
Options

The following images are 
concepts being considered, 
not necessarily the final 
product



Installing quiet study/work pods of various sizes 
for group work, meetings and tutoring



Adding more 
furniture for 
reading and 
work



Updating shelving 
units to be more 

efficient in storage 
and displaying



Friends of the 
Library

The Friends of the Library are an 
important part of the library 
ecosystem

Book donations and used books 
sales are both popular services with 
the Los Altos community

Funds generated by sales go to 
support the library collection, 
programs, new furniture and other 
innovations



Thank you!

Any questions?


